
Dear Members of our government, 
  
Surely we do need a review as we look at what is happening in France, UK , Germany and to some 
extent here in Australia. 
I am shocked at some attitudes, for example the Green member Fiona Byrne publicly was both racist 
and anti-semitic and no consequence except from voters. 
If I were to make such pronouncements about other groups there would be real trouble. 
We have a culture too and we expect it to be defended by those we elect. 
Sincerely 
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